St. Marguerite Bourgeoys Catholic School

355 Waterloo Dr., Kingston, Ontario K7M 8P5 **Tel:** 1 (613) 549.4499 **Fax:** 1 (613) 549.9903
flhpmarg@alcdsb.on.ca **www.alcdsb.on.ca/school/marg**



SMB Staffing Changes for 2020

December 19, 2019

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Ms. Birtch, our long-time secretary and a familiar face in our main office, will begin her new secretarial position at Holy Name Catholic School after the Christmas Break. As Ms. Birtch has been a mainstay with SMB for the past 22 years, we will deeply miss her wealth of knowledge and her connection to so many of our families. Although we are sad to see Ms. Birtch leave us, we wish her all the best at her new school. We do not know at this time who will replace Ms. Birtch as we have just learned of Ms. Birtch's departure, but will pass along this information in January once a new permanent secretary is in place.

Likewise, Mrs. Campbell (our part-time Kindergarten PPT Teacher for Ms. Laframboise and Ms. MacLeod's Classrooms, not our full-time Kindergarten Teacher) will be starting her maternity leave on January 6, 2020 and will be absent from St. Marguerite Bourgeoys Catholic School for the remainder of the 2019-2020 school year. We wish her all the best with the new addition to her family. Mrs. Taylor will be replacing Mrs. Campbell for the remainder of the 2019-2020 school year. Mrs. Taylor brings much enthusiasm and dedication to the profession and we are pleased that she will be joining our Kindergarten team. I hope you will join me in wishing Mrs. Taylor a warm welcome to St. Marguerite Bourgeoys Catholic School.

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Mr. Minutillo Principal

Mr. Gencarelli Vice Principal

